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                           Looking Forward To Another Exciting Year!   
 
 
 

 
Dear SJS Families, 
 

It’s almost time to start a new and another exciting year at Saint James 
Elementary School!  I hope you had a fun-filled and well rested summer. This summer, 
the school had been a buzz of activity.   
 

Our dedicated office staff and teachers are planning and preparing for the 
return of our students. The staff has been busy registering new families, ordering 
needed materials and updating student files. Teachers are busy preparing the 
classrooms and creating learning activities to engage and inspire students. Our much 
appreciated PTA has been very busy planning exciting events and programs for both 
parents and students. We are truly a fortunate faith-filled community who shares the 
common goals of nurturing honorable, responsible, caring students and promoting 
academic excellence. 

Please take the time to stay informed by exploring the school’s website and be 
sure to sign up for the Eblasts.   

As we begin the new school year, our focus is to continue to grow as a Christ-
centered learning community, and we pray for the health and safety of all our families 
and staff. 

God bless, 

Mrs. JoAnn Giordano 
Principal 



 

 

 

 

 

Prayer for Students 

God of wisdom and might, 

we praise you for the wonder of our being, 

for mind, body and spirit. 

Bless our families, students, teachers and staff. 

Be with our children as they begin 

a new school year. 

Give them strength and grace as their bodies grow; 

wisdom and knowledge to their minds 

as they search for understanding; 

and peace and zeal to their hearts. 

We ask this through Jesus Christ our Lord. 

Amen 

 


